
Mr Hugh Creedan       15th March 2015 
National Transport Authority 
Harcourt Lane, 
Dublin 1 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
At the January Lucan Area Committee Meeting, the members agreed a motion to write to 
you as follows: 

"That this Area Committee, noting the successful commencement of rail services 
using the Phoenix Park Tunnel, calls on the National Transport Authority and Irish 
Rail to: 

• Outline a timeline for the opening of Kishogue station; 

• Provide enhanced lighting and CCTV at Adamstown station and car park to 
improve public safety." 

This request for action has also been sent to the Irish Rail.  Your early reply would be 

appreciated.  I attach your earlier reply in June 2016 for your information. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
___________ 
Barbara Reilly 
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